Debra Thompson

From: Karen Schramek <kschramek9@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 18, 2021 10:55 AM
To: Assembly

Subject: H&W

Here's one for ya,, I've heard from a reliable source that H&W assistant manager was told by H&W
Board of Directors to Not call police if people were in their grocery store shopping.
Sorry,, I just thought you should know.



